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January 6, 2025 
 
 
Tad Edwards 
K Bar T Ranch, LLC 
18779 Avenue 314 
Visalia, CA 93292 
 
RE: Notice of Violation No. MV-MV-2024-018 Complied With, K-Bar-T Pit, Permit No. M-

1978-221 
 
Dear Mr. Edwards: 
 
On December 11, 2024 the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board affirmed Violation MV-
2024-018 requiring you to submit the past due 2024 Annual Report, Map and Fee, as well as a 
Civil Penalty in the amount of $323.  
 
On December 19, 2024 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 
past due 2024 Annual Report, Map and Fee.  On January 6, 2025, the Division received the Civil 
Penalty required under MV-2024-018.  Therefore, the Notice of Violation is considered 
complied with and the above listed permit is now in compliance with C.R.S. 34-32.5-116(3). 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Amy Yeldell. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
EC: 
 
Russ Means, Minerals Program Supervisor, DRMS 
Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, DRMS 
Jeff Fugate/Scott Schultz, AGO 


